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Meet Mike Leggins, the new General Manager for Recology 
Yuba-Sutter!  Mike, who earned a B.S. in Civil Engineering at 
CSU, Sacramento, is a California Registered Professional 
Engineer and has been with Recology for more than 20 years.

Mike is originally from Seattle, Washington, but most recently 
served as the General Manager for Recology Humboldt County.  
Prior to being the GM at Recology Humboldt County, Mike 
worked as a Project Manager in the Corporate Landfill Division.

“Recology Yuba Sutter has an outstanding reputation within 
our company as a well-run site and a great community 
partner,” said Leggins.  “It is an exciting opportunity for me to 
work with such a dedicated group of individuals.  I jumped at 
the chance!”

MEET OUR NEW GENERAL MANAGER

Mike is currently making the transition between Humboldt County and Yuba-Sutter, and will permanently be 
in the Yuba-Sutter area by April 1st.  Mike will continue to support the Yuba-Sutter Chamber and its 
members, alongside the Recology Yuba-Sutter team. 

Mike enjoys spending time with his wife, Joanna, and their 4 children, hiking, biking, and scuba diving.  His is 
also the President of a WW2 reunion group for the USS Yorktown CV-5 and plans reunions every year for 
survivors of that ship (of which his father is one of).

In honor of Earth Month, give your trash a second life:

Earth
Day
April 22

REUSE IT!
Coffee Plant 
Grounds Food
Mix them into soil for
a nitrogen-rich boost

Cardboard Knife
Tube Protector
Slide on blade, flatten and
tape to stay safe on picnics.

Newspaper Shoe
Bag Sleeve
Packing? Slip a sack over
each shoe. Bon voyage!
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Check out our new Pinterest page at 
www.pinterest.com and search for Recology 
Yuba Sutter.  We’re getting our page started 
by pinning recycling tips and ways to 
repurpose items instead of sending them 
into our landfills.

To make this easy bird feeder, cover a used 
toilet paper roll with peanut butter and then 
roll it in bird seed.  Hang outside on a tree to 
give a tasty treat to our feathered friends!

RECOLOGY’S NEW PINTEREST PAGE

Please contact our customer service
department at (530) 743-6933

for more information.

The first phase of the law banning 
single-use plastic bags was 
scheduled to begin on July 1st, 
2015, however, opposing parties 
have collected enough signatures 
to send the issue to a vote in the 
General Election in November, 
2016.  Regardless of what happens 
with the state law, Recology 
encourages everyone to use 
recycled, multiple-use bags for all 
your shopping needs.  Single-use 
plastic bags are impacting our 
landfills at an alarming rate and 
need to be discontinued.  If you 
must use single-use plastic bags 
from time to time, take them back 
to any grocery store for recycling.

PLASTIC BAG LEGISLATION
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Whether spring cleaning, remodeling, or revamping your landscape, 
a 7 yard day bin is an easy and economical choice. Rent one today.

Schedule delivery of your 7 yard day bin
by calling us today at 743-6933!

CHECK OUT YOUR SPRING BILL IN APRIL FOR A

FREE COMPOST COUPON!
• Up to 50 Gallons Free Compost

• Bring your own shovel and containers 

• Compost can be used as an amendment 
 to enrich soil for lawns, gardens, plants 
 and trees. 

• Compost is made from yard trimmings 
 collected from Yuba & Sutter Counties. 

• A great way to complete the recycling 
 circle and improve your garden’s soil!

• Coupon expires September 30, 2015.  
 One coupon per household.
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